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Date: 08 August 2024

Your ref:3/2024/0609

Our Ref:07/2024/00561/NEI

E Mail: Debbie.roberts@southribble.gov.uk

Tel: 01772 625425

Ms Kathryn Hughes

By e mail: planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk

Dear Kathryn.

RE:  
replacement 3m high fencing and modular welfare and office buildings pursuant to variation of 
condition 2 (approved plans) of planning permission 3/2024/0093 to reflect alterations to the design of 
the contractor compounds.

I write with reference to your letter of 29th July 2024 (Ref 3/2024/0609)
comments on the above planning application.

I can confirm that having reviewed the proposal, in principle this Council has no objection to the 
proposal. 

If you have any further queries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me on the 
above telephone number.

Yours Sincerely

Debbie Roberts 
Development Management Team Leader 


